September 18, 2017

Via e-mail to RByas@houstonforensicscience.org Via email to PStout@houstonforensicscience.org

Ms. Renee Byas Dr. Peter Stout Houston Forensic Science Center 1301 Fannin, Suite 170 Houston, Texas 77002

RE: FSC Disclosure 17.47 – Houston Forensic Science Center (Toxicology)

Dear Ms. Byas and Dr. Stout:

At its August 18, 2017 meeting, the Commission reviewed the referenced self-disclosure and accompanying exhibits. Based upon the information provided, the Commission concluded no further action is necessary at this time.

If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided regarding this disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible. Thank you and please feel free to contact the Commission's office with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Adams

Commission Coordinator